From: Eay Knox

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 11:53:15 AM

To whom it may concern,

The C&H hog farm was a permitted mistake. The nation's first National River is too
important to let a mistake like this happen again.
Therefore | support the permanent moratorium language as proposed.

Over the past six years | have attended Jasper and Little Rock PC&E meetings, and
responded at each process juncture. | shall continue to comment when necessary to
close down and clean up C&H.

The karst geography and thin soils that can only absorb so much hog waste are the
dominant factors in why the permit should never been granted and should never
happen again. Make a permanent moratorium for the Buffalo National River a reality.

Sincerely,
Fay Knox

HC 62 Box 692
Deer, AR 72628
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